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Yes hi, I wish to support the position of the Mohawk mothers and their respective 
communities regarding the Royal Victoria Hospital that it should be investigated for 
unmarked graves of indigenous children. And I think this is an important issue in this 
consultation and this investigation should be done before any consultation about 
expanding this into private developers and so on. So I just wanted to make note that I 
support the decisions of indigenous leaders that this site should be investigated and 
checked out as best as we can as best as we as it can be for English forward into 
development. My name is Cynthia Saini phone number xxxxxxxxxxxxxx. Thank you very 
much. I hope my opinion will be added to the consultation. Thank you so much. 
 
 


